
Dear KEVA Families,

Thank you for being so patient and understanding as we have explored options for our Sports
Camps this summer. We have been and will continue to follow the guidelines set forth by Dane
County. Although we know that conditions continue to change, we can share the following about
our policies:

Safe Practices:
● We will continue to work closely with DHFS Licensing specialists to make sure

that we are prepared to have a healthy and fun summer.
● Staff will receive a full orientation so they’re prepared to run our camp safely.
● We will be cleaning and disinfecting regularly throughout the day.
● Sharing of materials will be limited as much as possible
● Staff members and campers will be required to wear face masks in accordance

with Dane County guidelines

Health and Safety:
● Please contact your primary care physician to see if camp is right for you.
● Any campers or staff members with compromised immune systems or respiratory

issues are strongly discouraged from attending camp this summer.
● We will conduct regular health checks on our staff to ensure their safety as well as

the campers.
● There will be routine cleaning done on all sports equipment that we use in camp.
● KEVA Sports Center will limit the number of individuals allowed in the building

in accordance with Dane County guidelines.
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